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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE  
EAST LOTHIAN LICENSING FORUM 

 

 

TUESDAY 5 DECEMBER 2017 
QUEEN MARGARET UNIVERSITY STUDENTS’ UNION, MUSSELBURGH 

 

 
 

At the scheduled meeting of the Licensing Forum held on 5 December 2017, there 
were less than half of the current membership in attendance. The meeting was 
accordingly adjourned without transaction of any business in accordance with the 
East Lothian Licensing Forum’s constitution.  
 
The Convenor asked if East Lothian Council’s Committees Team could be remitted 
to arrange a date and time for the meeting scheduled for March 2018. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


